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Persecution of Uighur people in Xinjiang Uighur 
Autonomous Region (UAR), China  

The whole world celebrated the 70th anniversary of the Universal Declaration of Human 

Rights, but the people in Xinjiang Uighur Autonomous Region (UAR), China are suffering 

an intense oppression at the hand of China.  

The Coordination des Associations et des Particuliers pour la Liberté de Conscience with 

EMISCO and many other NGOs  would like to bring the attention of the Human Rights 

Council to the suffering of Uighur people who have lived for centuries in their home 

country which is now called Xinjiang Uighur Autonomous Region (UAR), China. 

In the last few years, the Chinese Communist Party has carried out systematic killing, 

torture and destruction of villages by doing so they have killed hundreds of people from all 

ages. 

To stop this oppression, we would like to appeal to the international community and the 

Human Rights Council to not overlook what is happening to the Uighur people in the 

Xinjiang Uighur Autonomous Region (UAR), China. We would also like to bring the 

attention that this inhumane treatment is carried out against other minorities like Christians, 

Kazakh or Kyrgyz. 

The world is very well aware what happen in The Tibet Autonomous Region (TAR), China 

and we do not wish the same fate for Xinjiang Uighur Autonomous Region (UAR), China. 

We call upon the Human Rights Council to take immediate action against these atrocities 

committed by the Chinese Communist Party.  

     


